
From: Stan Ebel <buckhorn@llamapack.com>
Sent: Thursday, April 2, 2020 5:42 PM
To: 'Mike Cox' <mcox@ndow.org>
Cc: 'Scott Woodruff' <Scott@wyominghiking.com>; 'Linda & Phil Nuechterlein'
<knik07@gmail.com>
Subject: Draft email to Mike Cox

Dear Mike,

Our ad hoc committee for Public Lands Access, representing a coalition of llama organizations
and owners, is petitioning the Wild Sheep Working Group to consider the information contained
in the accompanying attachments regarding the recurring, unsupported attempts to ban llamas
from public lands. We are seeking relief from these ongoing efforts based on a hypothetical
disease threat to wild sheep populations. It is our opinion that your committee has the expertise
and experience to evaluate the scientific data we offer to disqualify any basis for banning llamas
as a disease threat to wild sheep. We look forward to your response. Thank you on behalf of
the committee members:

Stan Ebel, Committee Member

Buckhorn Llama Co., Inc.

P.O. Box 64

Masonville, CO 80541

970-667-7411

Scott Woodruff, Committee Member

Lander Llama Company

2024 Mortimore Lane

Lander, WY 82520

307-332-5624

Phil Nuechterlein, Committee Member

Eagle River, AK

APRIL 02, 2020: COVER LETTER TO WSWG - MIKE COX ON HISTORY OF LLAMA BAN
ATTEMPTS.

https://www.packllamas.org/pdf/akban/hidden/merged-final-cox-03-29-20.pdf
https://www.packllamas.org/pdf/akban/hidden/merged-final-cox-03-29-20.pdf

